On June 28, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item CC10 - Consultant Contract for Margaret Mitchell Kallman:

REQUEST:   The Pres. believes that Safe and Drug Free programs are not working. How will this consultant demonstrate with data that she is making a positive difference on children?  I apologize for the lateness of the e-mail, my system has been "down".

RESPONSE:  President Bush receives no data from small districts regarding Safe and Drug-Free Schools.  Florida is among a group of states that provides extremely detailed and satisfactory data to the federal Office of Safe and Drug-Free Schools.  Regarding this consultant, Margaret Kallman prepares the annual Safe and Drug-Free Schools application and completes a progress report showing the effectiveness of our programs for the past year.  The most recent progress report will be placed at Board Minutes by 12:00 noon today.  FYI, the bill to restore federal Safe and Drug-Free Schools funding appears to be on track for approval.
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